
CONGREGATION BETH AARON ANNOUNCEMENTS
Parshat Terumah                                               March 3-4, 2017                                    6 Adar 5777

SHABBAT TIMES
Friday, March 3
Latest Candles: 5:31 p.m.
Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 5:35 p.m. 
 
Shabbat, March 4
Hashkama Minyan: 7:30 a.m.
Nach Shiur: 8:20 a.m. 
Main Minyan: 8:45 a.m.
Youth Minyan: 9:15 a.m.
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 9:17 a.m.
Early Mincha: 1:45 p.m.
Daf Yomi: 4:15 p.m.
Women’s Learning: 4:15 p.m., at the  
   Toporovsky home, 200 Cherry Lane,   
   Shoftim, chapters 19-20, led by Rivka 
   Herzfeld
Meir Hirsch’s shiur: 4:25 p.m. 
Mincha: 5:25 p.m., followed by Rabbi  
   Rothwachs’ shiur, “Would You Do That 
   in your Own Home?: The Parameters of  
   Kavod Beit ha-Keneset”
Maariv: 6:31 p.m.
Havdalah: 6:40 p.m. 

Latest Candles on Friday, March 10:  
   5:39 p.m.

This week’s announcements are sponsored by Lamdeinu.
For information on their schedule of classes, go to lamdeinu.org.   

Study in depth; be inspired!

MARCH 
calendar

THIS WEEK’S PARSHA QUESTIONS
Printed copies are available in the lobby.

On Shabbat,
the shul elevator will operate 
in Shabbat mode as follows: 

Friday:
5:15-6:45 p.m.

Shabbat:
8:15 a.m.-12:30 p.m.; 1:30-2:30 p.m.; 

3:45-6:15 p.m.

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline 
before Shabbat: 201-530-0222

Contact Beth Aaron at
office@bethaaron.org

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF MARCH 5
Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri

5 6 7 8 9 10

Earliest Tallit 5:25 5:23 5:22 5:20 5:19 5:17

Shacharit 6:30 MS
7:15 MS
8:00 MS
8:45 MS

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:35 SH
6:00 BM
7:00 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

Mincha 1:00 BM 5:25 BM

Mincha/
Maariv

5:35 MS 5:35 BM 5:35 BM 5:35 BM 5:45 MS

Maariv 8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

6:05 BM
8:00 BM
9:30 BM

KEY: MS = Main Shul  BM = Beit Midrash  SH = Social Hall

Please note: The Fast of Esther is this Thursday, March 9. 
The fast begins at 5:04 a.m. and ends at 6:26 p.m.

MAZAL TOV TO

• Nurit & Gary Adler, on the engagement of their daughter Talya to Natan Magnus-Kohn of Israel. 
   Mazal Tov also to Natan’s parents, Shulamit Magnus of Jerusalem and Roger Kohn of Silver Spring, 
   MD. 
• Esther Lauber & Rabbi Alvin Reinstein, on the birth of a grandson, born to their children, Margot &  
   Josh Botwinick of Alon Shvut, Israel.  Mazal Tov also to Margot’s sister-in-law and brother, Hannah  
   Dreyfus & Rabbi Sam Reinstein of Prospect Heights, Brooklyn.     

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

This week’s Men’s Club Kiddush following the Main Minyan is sponsored by 
L’Chaim Sponsors:
• David & Ceil Olivestone, in honor of the marriage of their daughter Rina to Sam Sinyor of  
   London, England

The next Multi-Sponsored Kiddush will be on Shabbat, March 11, Parshat Tetzaveh/Zachor. In order to 
encourage greater participation from the kehillah, we are introducing multiple levels of sponsorship. 
If this proves successful, we will consider using this model for future Kiddushim. For this Kiddush, 
sponsorships will be available at the $100, $150, and $200 levels. 

A group of members have begun to collect funds to enhance the weekly Kiddush by adding a 
different hot dish each week. If you would like to contribute to this fund, please contact Ronnie 
Schwartz, rbonnies@aol.com. 

If you are celebrating a simcha, commemorating a yahrtzeit, or simply want to say “thank you,” 
consider sponsoring an upcoming Kiddush. To become a sponsor, go to www.bethaaron.org/kiddush. 
For questions, contact Ari Gononsky at kiddush@bethaaron.org.

PARNAS HAYOM

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah 
shelaima, or in honor of a simcha, a birthday or any other occasion. Each week’s dedications are 
prominently displayed in the shul lobby and sent out to the membership via email. For more 
information, or to sign up, please go to www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom.

This week’s sponsors are:
• 9 Adar: Myra & Samuel Aksler, commemorating the yahrtzeit of Myra’s mother, Sarah bat Menachem  
   Mendel
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SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

This Motzaei Shabbat, March 4, at 8:00 p.m., the Sisterhood Book 
Club will discuss Hands of My Father: A Hearing Boy, His Deaf 
Parents, and the Language of Love, by Myron Uhlberg. The 
discussion will be at the home of Lorraine Vogel, 1170 Sussex Road. 
For more information, please contact Diane Fogel, difogel@aol.com. 

This Sunday, March 5, at Congregation Beth Abraham, 396 New 
Bridge Road, Bergenfield, the Chevra Kadisha will hold its Zayin Adar 
Seudah. The fast begins at 5:02 a.m. and ends at 6:33 p.m. Mincha, 
with the reading of Vayechal, will be at 5:25 p.m., followed by 
Maariv at 6:15 p.m. and a seudah and speaker at approximately 6:35 
p.m. The cost is $18, but there is no charge for Beth Aaron Chevra 
Kadisha members. To attend, contact Micah Kaufman,  
micakauf@gmail.com, 201-723-6540.

Beth Aaron and the community-at-large will pay tribute to the legacy 
of Moreinu ha-Rav Yosef Weiss zt”l at 8:00 p.m., this Sunday, March 
5, in the shul.  Rabbi Weiss was a longtime RIETS Rosh Yeshiva and 
Rav of the Moriah shul. Speakers include Rabbi Rothwachs, Rabbi 
Nachman Lauer, and Ronny Sulimanoff. There will be a prerecorded 
keynote address by Rabbi Aharon Rakeffet, Rosh Yeshiva and 
Professor of Rabbinic Literature at Yeshiva University’s Caroline and 
Joseph S. Gruss Institute in Jerusalem. All are encouraged to attend. 

On Motzaei Shabbat, March 11, Megillah readings will be at 6:50 
p.m. in the Beit Midrash, at 7:00 p.m. in the Main Shul, and at 8:30 
p.m. in the Beit Midrash.  There will be a child-friendly Megillah 
reading for families at 7:00 p.m.  On Sunday, March 12, the Megillah 
will be read at all minyanim, and there will be a reading of the 
Megillah only at 10:00 a.m. Please note that Daylight Saving Time 
begins at 2:00 a.m., Sunday, March 12; please remember to move 
your clocks forward one hour.

Join in the fun at the Megillah After Party at the shul on Motzaei 
Shabbat, March 11.  There will be music, a costume parade, games, 
snacks, prizes, and dancing! The cost is $5 in advance (sign up by 
Monday, March 6) and $10 at the door. Sign up and/or become a 
sponsor at www.bethaaron.org/event/purim-after-party-5777.html. 
For more information, contact youth@bethaaron.org. 

On Shabbat, March 17-18, Rabbi Elazar Muskin, senior rabbi of 
Young Israel of Century City (Los Angeles), will be the Scholar-in-
Residence. On Friday night, beginning at 9:15 p.m., there will be a 
Tisch at the Rothwachs’ home, 288 Schley Place, with Rabbi Muskin 
and Rabbi Menachem Penner.  The Tisch topic is “Preserving the Soul 
of Modern Orthodoxy.” On Shabbat morning, Rabbi Muskin will 
deliver the drasha at the conclusion of davening at the Main Minyan. 
He will speak at 5:40 p.m. on “When Unity Reigned: Yom 
ha-Atzma’ut 1954,” and again following the 6:40 p.m. Mincha, when 
his topic will be is “Strictly Confidential? History vs. Halacha.” To 
sponsor this program, go to http://bit.ly/2kRom26.

Rabbi Baruch Simon, Rosh Yeshiva at RIETS, will deliver a pre-Pesach 
shiur on Tuesday, March 28, at 8:15 p.m., in the shul. To sponsor this 
shiur at levels of $50 and up, please contact plustiger@gmail.com.

Beth Aaron Sisterhood is selling the new cookbook, “Perfect for 
Pesach!,” by Naomi Nachman (The Aussie Gourmet). Pre-order your 
signed copy now for a discounted price of only $25, a portion of  
which supports Sisterhood! Send the completed order form to 
Gabrielle Silverberg, gmsilverberg@gmail.com, or the office, 
 office@bethaaron.org. Checks can be sent to Gabrielle Silverberg, 
195 Cherry Lane, or the office.

Matanot le-Evyonim
The shul is collecting and disbursing funds for Matanot le-Evyonim
on Purim, on behalf of both local individuals and the needy in
Israel. Donations can be made online at www.bethaaron.org/rdf
or by check, with “Matanot le-Evyonim” in the memo line. Please
indicate if you have a preference that the money be distributed
locally or in Israel. Money will be collected until 10:00 a.m. on
Purim day, Sunday, March 12. Please note that one fulfills the
obligation even if he/she has given in advance. 

Men’s Club Wine Sale 
The Men’s Club is partnering with Scott Maybaum and Wine 
Country in Bergenfield for an exciting wine tour of Israeli boutique 
wineries. The event will take place on Sunday, March 19, from 
6:00 to 9:00 p.m., on the lower level of the shul. The featured 
wineries include Teperberg, Flam, Matar, and Yatir. There will be 
Israeli food provided by Sababa Grill. Cost before March 19 is $25 
for one ticket or $45 for two. At the door, the cost is $30 for one 
ticket or $55 for two. Sign up online at bethaaron.org/winesale.
 
The list of wines for Pesach ordering is being finalized and will be 
included online when it is available. The deadline for orders is 
Friday, March 24.  Delivery for orders of $200 (before donation) 
and more will be during the week of April 2.  Orders of less than 
$200 must be picked up at Wine Country, 89 New Bridge Road, 
Bergenfield (next to Grand and Essex). If you have any questions, 
contact mensclub@bethaaron.org. 

SISTERHOOD MISHLOACH MANOT PROJECT: 
HARD DEADLINE - THIS SUNDAY, MARCH 5 
Take part in our Mishloach Manot project and choose to whom 
you would like to send Mishloach Manot. Simply visit www.
bethaaron.org/Purim.  Pay online or bill the total to your account.  
 
Please be sure you’re logged in.  If you don’t know your log-in, 
e-mail office@bethaaron.org. If you can’t order online, please 
contact Yacha Singer, yacha@mo-b.org, 201-836-4040. 

There will be no extensions to the Mishloach Manot deadline 
because of the packing and pick-up schedule.  The system will be 
closed down at 5:00 p.m. this Sunday, and the scrolls will 
printed Sunday night.
 
We can use some help!  Mishloach Manot packing will take place 
this Monday, March 6, from 11:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and from 
7:00 p.m. until completion. Pick up for routes will be on March 7, 
at 9:00 p.m., or Wednesday, March 8, from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.  We 
always need drivers! Chesed hours will be given to teens who 
pack or deliver.  Contact Valerie Kahn, kahnclan01@gmail.com.

Aliza Fischman, Valerie Kahn, and Yacha Singer: Coordinators
Menucha Hyman and Reshi Isaacs: Creative Design Committee 

Deena Fisher and Sari Samuel: Sisterhood Co-Presidents

WEEKLY SHIURIM 

• Daf Yomi: For Daf Yomi shiurim and resources in Teaneck, go to 
   www.teaneckshuls.org/daf/. 
• Daf Yomi shiur: Monday-Thursday evenings, at 9:45 p.m.
• Daf ha-Shavua: Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday nights at 9:05 p.m. 
   Sunday morning chazara shiur at 7:55 a.m. on the previous week’s  
   daf. Shiurim will be given by Rabbi Larry Rothwachs, Rabbi Daniel  
   Goldberg, Rabbi Yair Hindin, and David Schnaidman.
• Tanya shiur by Rabbi Moshe Rosenberg: Tuesday evenings, at 
   9:00 p.m. 
• Rabbi Rothwachs’ Sanhedrin shiur: Wednesdays, at 8:30 p.m. 
• Morning Mishna Chabura: Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 7:00 a.m.;  
   Monday, Thursday: 6:55 a.m.
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NCSY

The NCSY Summer Experience invites all men to a pre-Purim Party 
this Thursday, March 9, at 8:00 p.m., at Congregation Keter Torah, 
600 Roemer Avenue. The party will include a meat buffet, singing by 
Mordechai Shapiro, and words of inspiration by Rav Moshe Tzvi 
Weinberg and Rav Zvi Sobolofsky. There is no cost for the program.

For more information about Teaneck NCSY, please contact Rabbi 
Reuven Lebovitz, ncsy@bethaaron.org.

BETH AARON YOUTH and JUNIOR HIGH

Groups for Nursery-2nd grade begin Shabbat mornings at 9:30 a.m. 
and continue until the end of the davening in the Main Minyan.

Davening for 3rd-5th graders (Jr. Congregation) begins at 9:30 a.m. 
At 10:10 a.m., all 3rd-5th graders are invited for parsha, Kiddush, 
and games until the end of davening in the Main Minyan.

Those interesting in taking part in “Banim Mitpalelim,” enabling 
broader participation of boys between the ages of 7-12 in leading 
the conclusion of davening on Shabbat mornings, may sign up using 
the online form or by contacting Mark Staum, Menachem Kravetz or 
Jason David, directly.

For more information about youth programs, please contact Beth 
Aaron Youth Directors Erica and Jason David, 732-618-9473,  
youth@bethaaron.org. 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CareOne needs volunteers for a minyan. On Friday evening, Mincha 
will be at 5:25 p.m. On Shabbat, Shacharit will be at 9:00 a.m., 
Mincha at 5:15 p.m., and Maariv at 6:20 p.m.  

Shearit Haplate of Bergen County is once again coordinating a 
community-wide post-Purim collection of leftover mishloach manot 
food, to be distributed to people in need. From Sunday, March 12, 
until Friday, March 24, food can be dropped off directly inside the 
PODS located at 1212 Kensington Road in Teaneck. Food must be 
in its original packaging, with kosher certification visible. Please 
do not leave items such as fresh fruit, loose hamentaschen, baked 
goods, candy no longer in the original package, or foods requiring 
refrigeration. For more information about the project or donation 
opportunities to help defray costs, please visit our website at  
www.shpbc.org, or contact Josh Klavan, jklavan@gmail.com,  
917-593-9290, or Yoni Lieber, ylieber1@gmail.com, 201-362-3845. 

March is Keylim Mikvah awareness month. Every family in Teaneck, 
Bergenfield, and New Milford benefits from the keylim mikvah all 
year round, but especially during the busy month before Pesach. 
Please help us recognize its importance by financially supporting 
the Mikvah. Funds collected will be used exclusively for the daily 
operational expenses of the Mikvah, including insurance costs, 
supplies, repairs, and equipment. Suggested amount is $36 per 
family, but any contribution is appreciated. Payments may be made 
online at www.teaneckmikvah.com. 

Free large print haggadot are available from the JBI Library. To 
obtain a copy, call JBI at 800-999-6476 before April 3.

This Motzaei Shabbat, March 4, at 8:30 p.m., at Congregation 
Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, Ma’ayanot will hold its Annual 
Scholarship Dinner.  For more information, contact Pam Ennis, 
Director of Development, at ennisp@maayanot.org. 

This Sunday, March 5, at 9:30 a.m., at Yeshivat Noam, 70 West 
Century Road, Paramus, there will be a Pre-Purim Party with art, 
music, and movement for children ages 4 and younger and their 
parents. To RSVP, contact Amme Gardner, 201-261-1919, ext. 110.

This Sunday, March 5, from 10:00 a.m. to noon, at the Jewish Center 
of Teaneck, 70 Sterling Place, there will be a Youth Purim Carnival 
with games, food, music, prizes and more. Adults and children are 
encouraged to come in costume.

This Sunday, March 5, at 12:00 p.m., at the Jewish Federation of 
Northern New Jersey, 50 Eisenhower Drive, Paramus, there will be a 
free conference for teens about Israel and Jewish issues on campus. 
Pre-registration at www.jfnnj.org/iCAN is required.

This Sunday, March 5, from noon to 8:00 p.m., the Wandering Que 
BBQ Truck will be at the Jewish Center of Teaneck parking lot, Cedar 
Lane and Prince Street. For more information, please contact the 
Jewish Center office, 201-833-0515 or office@jcot.org. 

Halachic Mythbusters 
Explore, debate, and debunk popular mythical beliefs in the 
realm of halacha, minhag, and Jewish tradition
Lecture series given by Rabbi Rothwachs: Mondays at 8:15 p.m.

March 6: New Food for Thought: Mealtime Myths
March 13: These Are Things of the Past: Jewish History Myths

Mezonot Bread • Covering Mirrors in a House of Mourning  
• Pregnant Women in Cemeteries • Checking Mezuzot and Tefillin 
• Fasting Before Bar Mitzvah • Shape of the Luchot • Wearing a 
Watch with Tefillin • Burial of One with a Tattoo • Food that Came 
from a House of Mourning • Sheva Brachot meals • Shabbat 
Preceding a Yahrtzeit • Using Keilim Before Being Toiveled  
• Reciting One’s Own Kiddush • Mishloach Manot Menus  
• Seeing Stars Through the Schach • Eliyahu ha-Navi’s Seder Visits 
• and more...

Thank you to the sponsors of last week’s program:
• An anonymous donor 
• Ellen & George Friedman, in honor of the 50th anniversary of  
   George’s Bar Mitzvah
To sponsor a session, contact the office, office@bethaaron.org. 

To listen to prior sessions, go to www.bethaaron.org/torah.

This Purim, instead of groggers, bring pasta boxes to shake! These 
pasta boxes will then be donated to Tomchei Shabbos and the 
Jewish Federation hunger drive. The 7th grade Yeshivat Noam 
Bnai Mitzvah students have taken on this group project; Kayla-
Rachel Michal Singer will be collecting at Beth Aaron. A mitzvah 
drop box will be in the lobby on Purim for the pasta boxes after 
their use during megillah reading.

Lockers MAKE LIFE LIGHTER
Tired of carrying siddurim, seforim, shoes, etc., back and forth to 
shul? Rent a locker and store it all here.  Aren’t you worth it? To 
reserve a locker, contact the shul office, office@bethaaron.org. 
Contact Isaac Hagler, isaachagler@gmail.com, with any questions.
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Lawrence L. Shafier, CLU®, ChFC® 
Insurance  Employee Benefit Funding 

 Estate Conservation Strategies

1270 Avenue of the Americas #1000
New York, NY 10020
Tel.: 212-817-3878
Fax: 212-489-2367

lawrence.shafier@prudential.com

 0289810-00001-00
(advertisement)

CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road     Teaneck, NJ 07666

Phone: 201-836-6210
www.bethaaron.org            office@bethaaron.org

Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi                                                         Isaac Hagler, President 

LAMDEINU: Study in depth. Be inspired. 
Winter 2017 Semester

For class details or to register, go to lamdeinu.org. 
Rachel Friedman, Dean      

Lamdeinu at Congregation Beth Aaron
(advertisement)

Parshanut HaMikra Bereishit:
Avot ve-Imahot

Finding Meaning in Prayer
Megillat Esther & 
Haggadat Pesach

Talmud: Masekhet Kiddushin
Parashah and Haftarah 

Pointers
Hilchot Shabbat: 

Theory & Practice 

COMMUNITY LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES  

This Sunday, March 5, Yeshiva University’s Kollel Yom Rishon, weekly 
free learning for men, and its Midreshet Yom Rishon, weekly free 
learning for women, will hold a special joint pre-Purim program 
for men and women in the Schottenstein Center (on West 185th 
Street, between Audubon and St. Nicholas Avenues). The program 
is open to participants of all ages, backgrounds, and learning levels, 
with no registration. It will feature Rabbi Meir Goldwicht and Rabbi 
Zvi Sobolofsky. The first shiur starts at 9:30 a.m., the second at 
10:30 a.m. For information, visit www.kollelyomrishon.org or www.
midreshetyomrishon.org or call 212-960-0041.

Were you koveah time to learn today?  Learn what you want, at 
the pace you want, when you want!  Join for free at Koveah.org, a 
project of Yeshiva University Center for the Jewish Future.

This Sunday, March 5, at 7:30 p.m., at the Pfeiffer home, 400 
Warwick Avenue, YUConnects will hold a Bergen County Benefit 
Evening. Dr. David Pelcovitz, Mindy Eisenman, and Rabbi Zvi 
Sobolofsky will present “An Educational Symposium on Dating 
& Marriage,” with introductory remarks by Rabbi Ari Zahtz. For 
more information, please visit www.yuconnects.com, or contact 
YUConnects, 212-960-5400, ext. 6163, yuconnects@yu.edu. 

This Sunday, March 5, at 8:00 p.m., at Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 
389 West Englewood Avenue, Rabbi David Silber, Dean of the Drisha 
Institute, will speak on “Is God in the Megillah?” This topic is taken 
from his new book, “For Such a Time as This: Biblical Reflection in 
the Book of Esther”; signed copies of the book will be available at a 
discount at the event.

This Tuesday, March 7, at 7:30 p.m., at Ben Porat Yosef, East 243
Frisch Court, Paramus, Refa’enu will hold its peer-led mood disorder
support groups for those with a disorder (depression, bipolar),
as well as for their loved ones. Groups meet on the first and third
Tuesdays of every month, with no reservations required. For more
information go to www.refaenu.org or contact dena@refaenu.org.

On Motzaei Shabbat, March 11, from 9:30 p.m. to midnight, at 
the Jewish Center of Teaneck, 70 Sterling Place, Heichal HaTorah is 
holding a Purim Chagigah, featuring Mordechai Shapiro. No alcohol 
is permitted on the premises. For more information, please contact 
201-335-0633, ext. 1030, purim@heichalhatorah.org. 

On Purim day, Sunday, March 12, at noon, at Congregation Zichron 
Mordechai, 268 West Englewood Avenue, the Jewish Learning 
Experience will offer a late Megillah reading, followed by a seudah 
at 1:00 p.m. If you wish to attend the seudah, please contact Rabbi 
David Pietruszka, 201-966-4498, Rabbip@jle.org.

On Sunday, March 12, from 10:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m., at 
Congregation Arzei Darom, 725 Queen Anne Road, there will be a 
Purim carnival with midway games, prizes, moon bounce, carnival
snacks and more.  The cost is $15 per child and $30 per family. 

On Wednesday, March 22, at 7:00 p.m., at Congregation Beth 
Abraham, 396 New Bridge Road, Bergenfield, engaged couples are 
invited to “Soon, Mine + Yours = Ours,” a free seminar with dinner 
and games focused on the importance of “shalom kesef.” The 
program, sponsored by The Aisle: A Path toward Financial Fidelity, is 
by advance reservation only to Theaisle@ezrah.org.

On Sunday, March 26, at 9:00 a.m., at the Kaplen JCC on the 
Palisades, 411 East Clinton Avenue, Tenafly, there will be a free 
conference on disabilities. “Keys to Support” is sponsored by the 
Jewish Association for Developmental Disabilities (J-ADD), JCCOTP, 
Jewish Federation of Northern New Jersey, Jewish Family Service of 
Clifton-Passaic, Jewish Family and Children’s Services of Northern 
New Jersey, and Sinai. Register by contacting events@j-add.org.

On Monday, April 24, at 7:30 p.m., at Teaneck High School, 100 
Elizabeth Avenue, the Jewish Community Council of Greater Teaneck 
will hold its Yom Hashoa, Holocaust Memorial Day, program. The 
keynote speaker is Mark Schonwetter, who spent the war years in 
hiding with his mother and sister in the Polish countryside. Names of 
those who perished in the Holocaust will be read aloud. To become 
a sponsor and to ensure that your memorial names will be read and 
printed in the remembrance booklet, please send in names, with a 
minimum $25 contribution, by March 6.  Send checks payable to the 
Jewish Community Council of Greater Teaneck to Sharon Penkower 
Kaplan, 534 South Forest Drive, Teaneck. For more information, 
please go to www.teaneckyomhashoa.org.

On Sunday, April 30, at 9:30 a.m., at Congregation Keter Torah, 600 
Roemer Avenue, Project S.A.R.A.H will hold its Annual Breakfast.  
The keynote speaker is Dr. David Pelcovitz. The event is free, and 
walk-ins are welcome. Babysitting is available (please let them know 
in advance) and valet parking will be provided. For reservations, 
contact www.ProjectSARAH.org.
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